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Serving Our Communuty Since 1910

July 1, 2004

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 So. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

- P.O. Box 4725
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Annual Report

Dear Carole J. Washburn:

We are requesting a 15 day extension to complete the final version of our annual report because we are unable to
complete the report with supporting financial records since our audited financials are still pending. We will
complete our 2003 Annual report and file it with you by July 15, 2004.

Regards,

Qmm ...

a Marie Streeter / /
Accounting Manager<
Mashell Telecom, Inc.
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